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Intermunicipal Agreement between Manchester and Londonderry 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

The Public Utilities Commission's ("Commission") Procedural Order of August 4, 2022, 
in the above-captioned proceeding, directed the City of Manchester to file by August 18, 2022, 
"the agreement between Manchester and Londonderry that would govern sewage collection and 
treatment if Bodwell discontinues its operations." On August 15, 2022, Department of Energy 
Staff ("Staff') filed exhibits in this proceeding that included an Exhibit #3, which contains the 
data responses the City of Manchester provided to Staff on June 17, 2022. Attachment D to 
those responses is the Intermunicipal Agreement between the Town of Londonderry and the City 
of Manchester for Wastewater Service, dated January 1, 2013, which is the agreement governing 
sewage collection and treatment that the Commission has requested. 

This letter is filed electronically only consistent with the Commission's March 17, 2020 
suspension of the requirement to file paper copies. Copies have been provided to the Office of 
Consumer Advocate and the service list. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Sincerely, ----..... 

Thomas B. Getz 

Mclane Middleton, Professional Association 

Manchester, Concord, Portsmouth, NH I Woburn, Boston, MA 

Mclane.com 


